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March 11, 2025  
 

 
  
 File: EN1240 

 
 
Dear Resident,  
 

Re: Wellington D2 Neighbourhood Reconstruction – Detailed Design and Field 
Investigations  

 
The City of Barrie (City) Infrastructure Department is continuing with the detailed design for 
the reconstruction of Wellington D2 Neighbourhood, which includes the following streets: 

• Amelia Street, from Dundonald Street to Duckworth Street. 
• Dundonald Street, from Collier Street to Eugenia Street.  
• Project limits have been extended to include Duckworth Street from Eugenia Street to 

Amelia Street. 

The City will complete several investigations and studies during detailed design phase to 
gather site conditions and background information on the existing conditions. These include; 
topographic and legal Surveys, geotechnical (soils) investigations, and utility investigations. 
Note, this work will not require entrance into your residence unless contacted directly by a 
member of the City project team. 
 
The City has retained the services of various consultants to complete the work noted above. 
All individuals will wear protective vests and carry identification showing who they work for 
during the investigations. City Staff and Consultants are required to conduct work in a safe 
manner. We ask that you take extra caution during the investigations to ensure everyone’s 
safety. 
 
During the investigations sanitary sewers, water service, hydro, telephone, cable TV, and gas 
services should not be affected, barring any unforeseen circumstances. Driveway and 
sidwalk access within the project limits will be available at almost all times.   
 
Project features of the reconstruction include:  

• Roadway reconstruction 
• Watermain, sanitary sewar and laterals, and storm sewar replacements  
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• Sidewalk installation and replacement 

• Street lighting replacement 

The expected project schedule is: 

• 2025 – 2026: Detailed design completion 
• 2026 – 2027: Utility relocations 
• 2026 – 2027: Construction completion 

If you have any questions or comments regarding this project, please feel free to contact the 
undersigned. 

Further information on this project or other City construction projects can be found online by 
visiting barrie.ca/roadwork. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Dan Hinde, C.Tech. 
Senior Project Technologist 
705-739-4220, ext. 4372 
dan.hinde@barrie.ca 
 
 
jk/mt 
 
 


